
Dear Rules Committee, 
I'm writing to urge you to pass SB 870 for National Popular Vote. 
 
Every presidential election Oregon gets ignored because it isn't a swing state. Its time for all Americans 
to have a voice and for the the candidate that wins the most votes to win the presidency. 
 
Thanks for your work. 
Kyle Huth 
Portland, 97215 
 


